

Name:

Class: S6

Tel: 034.200.9294

Ngày GV giao bài: Thứ, ngày/.....

Ngày HS nộp bài: Thứ, ngày/.....



Vocabulary:

Reading:

Mini Test:

GLOBAL ENGLISH 6

UNIT 3: LIVING THINGS – VOCABULARY 1 & PET SPEAKING

❖ **Lưu ý 1:** Các từ vựng mở rộng thầy cô cho ghi trong vở (nếu có) và các từ vựng mở rộng trong phiếu đề có chú thích nghĩa: con về nhà chép mỗi từ **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ nhé.

❖ **Lưu ý 2:** Khi làm bài tập có từ mới, các con phải tra từ điển. Sau khi tra từ điển, các con chép mỗi từ mới **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ.

A. VOCABULARY

- Living things (Sinh vật sống)

No.	Word	Meaning	No.	Word	Meaning
1	mammal (n)	động vật có vú	6	breed (v)	sinh sản
2	amphibian (n)	động vật lưỡng cư	7	mate (n / v)	(động vật) bạn tình / giao phối
3	reptile (n)	loài bò sát	8	hatch (v)	(trứng) nở
4	insect (n)	côn trùng	9	huddle (v)	túm tụm lại với nhau
5	chick (n)	chim non, gà con	10	colony (n)	đàn chim/ kiến...

- Collective nouns (Danh từ tập hợp)

No.	Word	Meaning	No.	Word	Meaning
1	a herd of	một đàn (trâu, bò, nai,...)	4	a flock of	một đàn (cừu, dê, chim,..)
2	a litter of	một lứa (con non)	5	a pride of	một bầy (sư tử)
3	a pack of	một bầy (sói, chó săn,...)			

- Extra Vocabulary

No.	Word	Meaning	No.	Word	Meaning
1	larvae (n)	ấu trùng	4	influence (n)	sự ảnh hưởng
2	illustration (n)	tranh minh họa	5	extreme sports	thể thao mạo hiểm
3	limit (v)	hạn chế	6	achieve (v)	đạt được

❖ **Note :** n = noun: danh từ, v = verb: động từ

❖ Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chính phát âm theo từ điển và chép vào vở mỗi từ **1 dòng** vào vở ghi.

B. HOMEWORK

Exercise 1: Fill in the blanks with the given words in the box

mammals	prey	mate	amphibians	breed	hatch
---------	------	------	------------	-------	-------

0. Mice and other small creatures are the owl's prey.

1. A male bird sings to attract a _____.
2. The butterfly's eggs soon _____ into larvae.
3. Many animals only _____ at certain times of the year.
4. Humans, dogs, elephants, and dolphins are all _____, but birds, fish, and crocodiles are not.
5. Frogs and toads are _____.

Exercise 2: Read the descriptions of some words, then write the complete words (the first letter is already there)

0. the quality of being brave

B R A V E R Y

1. a group of plants or animals that live together or grow in the same place C _____
2. a group of animals that hunt together or are kept for hunting P _____
3. the sexual partner of an animal M _____
4. (of an egg) to break open so that a young bird, fish, insect, etc. can come out H _____
5. any animal that gives birth to live babies, not eggs, and feeds its young on milk M _____

Exercise 3: Match with the right collective noun to complete the sentence

- | | |
|----------------|--|
| a. a pack of | 0. _____ wolves are hunting in the night. |
| b. a herd of | 1. _____ lions hunt together and share their meal. |
| c. a pride of | 2. It is not easy to raise _____ puppies. |
| d. a litter of | 3. Can you see _____ birds in the sky? |
| e. a flock of | 4. There are _____ cows heading to the field. |

0. a	1.	2.	3.	4.
------	----	----	----	----

PART 3 Questions 14-18

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Archie Campbell talks about computer games

I started playing computer games when I was seven years old. My parents didn't let me have a computer so I used to go to my cousin's house and play games on his computer when his mum and dad were at work. My parents would have been very angry if they had known that.

My cousin Freddie showed me how to play games that older children usually play and he said that I was much better than most of his friends who were three years older than me. I was going to ask my parents again for a computer but he told me to wait for another year, at least.

Then I started to have computer lessons at school. That was when everything changed. I learned how to make programmes and I started to make my own games with my cousin's help. From that time, I knew that making games was all I would ever want to do.

I didn't say anything to my parents for a long time. Freddie's parents didn't know what we were doing, either. Then one evening it was parents' day at my school and my computer teacher told them that I had a brilliant future making computer games.

Now I am 20 and I enjoy student life. I have already sold one game to a small computer company but I don't have much time to make games now because I have a lot of exams soon. However, two computer companies have said they want to talk to me as soon as I leave university because they want me on their team.



14. Archie played computer games only at his cousin's house because
 - A. his cousin had two computers in his house.
 - B. his parents hadn't bought him a computer.
 - C. his mum had asked him to do so.
15. What did Freddie say to Archie?
 - A. that he was very clever
 - B. not to waste his time playing games
 - C. to ask his parents to buy him a computer
16. What happened when Archie had computer lessons at school?
 - A. He stopped playing computer games.
 - B. He didn't want to go to his cousin's house anymore.
 - C. He understood what job he wanted to do in the future.
17. Archie's parents found out about his computer games from
 - A. his computer teacher.
 - B. Freddie's parents.
 - C. his cousin.
18. What does Archie do now?
 - A. work for a computer company
 - B. continue to earn money making games
 - C. study computers at university

PART 2 Questions 6-10

For each question, choose the correct answer.

The young people below all want to choose a book to read for themselves or someone they love. There are eight book reviews. Decide which book would be the most suitable for each person below.



6. Jake is interested in history, but especially historical figures and buildings. He likes illustrations to help him imagine what life was like in the past. He would love to read an exciting story.

6



7. Julia wants to buy a book for her mum. She lives a busy life running her travel company. She enjoys cooking, but wants simple recipe ideas as her free time is limited.

7



8. Paul loves mysteries, especially ones where you are left guessing until the very end. He reads every day on the school bus, so the longer the better! He would love something that would grab his attention.

8



9. Timothy would like to give a book to his grandad. He is a retired nature photographer of eighty years old. He used to love travelling and learning about different cultures when he was younger.

9



10. Sharon and Tom dream of an exciting life and they like being outdoors. They have decided to travel the world for a year and go to unusual places when they finish school.

10

NEW BOOKS

A. The Return

A mother's missing son turns up at her door one day. He was gone for the past 10 years. Who took him? Where has he been all this time? You won't be disappointed with this excellent crime novel. And if you like to be kept waiting, this is the book for you. It is the first in a series of three, so you won't find out who did it until the third book!

B. Tasty treats

This is a great idea for friends or family who can't stop asking themselves and others "What am I supposed to cook today?". Basic simple food, quick to prepare and at a low cost. The author uses ingredients that everybody has in their kitchen cupboards. Nothing complicated, only healthy and convenient.

C. A Life Well Lived

A Life Well Lived is an interesting piece of fiction based on the life of Blues singer Billy Holiday. Billy Holiday has been one of the very few musicians who has been such a great inspiration to other musicians as well as music itself. A perfect find for music lovers, or anyone who is interested in the history of Blues music and its influence.

D. The Long Road

Although this is quite an old-fashioned book in the way it is written, this excellent translation gives this historical work new life. *The Long Road* is great for history lovers but especially for anybody interested in other cultures and languages. Many may find it boring, but the few who will actually understand it will be amazed.

E. The History of Food

Do not rely on the title to get the full picture! It is, in fact, a recipe book but it is based on what people used to eat in the past and is full of interesting food from all around the world. *The History of Food* is a great book for anybody who likes to spend hours in the kitchen.

F. The Search

Do you love wildlife and nature? With this book there is no need to bother to get off the sofa to travel to beautiful destinations. It's better than any travel brochure and full of wonderful photography and interesting facts for the curious. You'll feel like you're actually there.

G. Going to Extremes

Do you like travelling and taking part in extreme sports? Written by an extreme sports athlete who has done just about everything in every location, this book is the perfect guide to the best places for those who love excitement and want to achieve their dream. A book for the brave ones!

H. The Emperors

This is history brought to life for anybody with an interest in the deep drama and danger of Ancient Rome, where life and death depended on the mood of the Emperor. *The Emperors* is beautifully illustrated with interesting information about the architecture and culture of this ancient civilisation.